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The Lake Eunice Township board held its monthly meeting at the town hall on November 19th, 2024 at 7:00 pm.  Jerry Johnson and Heather Anderson were not in attendance.  The minutes from the October meeting were reviewed and approved by a motion by Al Bergquist and seconded by Ed Clem. The treasurer report was reviewed.  The budget and the treasurers report were approved by Ed Clem and Wayne Jacobson.
Clay Dietrich, Dan Kleist and Nick Killoran were present to discuss North Lake Eunice Road.  This would be a new road for Lake Eunice Township to take over.  This road was discussed and it was toured.  The road is not ready for take over as it does not meet required specifications.  After the work gets done in the spring, the township can re assess.  The residents added that there was a culvert added and they are wondering about snow removal this winter.  Bryce Bartunek, the snow plow drive was present.  He advised he could pass through there if it is open, but not to rely on him for regular plowing.  Jason Rosing reminded the residents Lake Eunice Township does not have any responsibilities on this road.  
Ross Seifert and Peter Johnson were present about a road encroachment for: 12573 TANGLEWOOD RD.  This was reviewed by the board and approved with a motion form Ed Clem and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.  
The board reviewed the Planning and Zoning request from 12689 Dorff Beach Road and had not additions or concerns.
The yearly noxious weed form was filed out by Ed Clem and Al Bergquist.  Heather Anderson will send it in. 
In discussing the budge numbers for next year, a priority is a hammerhead on Pearl Lake Drive.  The board is questioning the need to get it surveyed and whether we need to get bids for that.  The board is concerned about the lack of space for a snow plow to turn around etc.  
 
	 




This meeting was adjourned at 7:42 pm by motion from Al Bergquist and seconded by Wayne Jacobson

_______________________________________________		_______________________
Heather Anderson, Township Clerk                                          Date                                                                    
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